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Local Government for Langton Green, Speldhurst, Ashurst and Old Groombridge 

 
Minutes of the Air Traffic Committee Meeting held in The Council Office, Langton Green 
Recreation Ground on Monday 29th October 2018 at 10am 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Cllrs Barrington-Johnson (Chairman), Mrs Podbury, Mrs Soyke, Rowe with Mr 
Robinson and Mr Howden 
  
OFFICER PRESENT: No Officer was present 
 
MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC: There were no members of the public present 
 
1. To enquire if anyone present intends to film, photograph and/or record the meeting: No-one 

present intended to film, photograph and/or record the meeting. 
 

2. To receive and approve apologies and reason for absence: There were none 
 
3. Disclosure of Pecuniary or Non-Pecuniary Interests: There were none. 

 
4. Declarations of Lobbying: There were none. 

 
5. Minutes: It was RESOLVED that the minutes of the meeting dated 21st May 2018, copies having 

previously been forwarded to Members, be approved and signed as a correct record. 
 
6. Public Open Session: There were no members of the public present. 
 
7. Matters Arising and Correspondence: There was none 

 
8. To hear a report from the meeting of the High Weald Councils Aviation Action Group 

(HWCAAG) held on 23rd October 2018: Cllr Barrington-Johnson reported on the meeting and the 
main item was the review of the Gatwick Noise Management Board (NMB). A draft response 
from HWCAAG was discussed in the HWCAAG meeting and amended with a revised version 
circulated later. He said that SPC will need to consider its position following the outcome of the 
review and make a recommendation to HWCAAG whether to remain or leave the NMB. 
 

9. To consider a response to Gatwick Master Plan Consultation (including standby runway 
conversion) and recommendation to Full Council: The issue was discussed, and it was agreed to 
defer discussion on a response until after the Gatwick Open Meeting on 10th November in Royal 
Victoria Place. Cllr Barrington-Johnson will then draft a response to the consultation questions 
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for consideration by the Committee. A further meeting will be arranged to finalise subject to 
delegation by Full Council. 

 
10. Items for information – There were none 
 

With no further business the meeting closed at 11am      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chairman 


